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NOTICE OF FEDERAL STUDENT FINANCIAL AID PENALTIES  
FOR DRUG LAW VIOLATIONS 

 
 

Beginning with the 2021-2022 award year, drug convictions that occurred while a student 

was enrolled and receiving federal student aid will no longer impact their federal student 

aid eligibility. While the question remains on the FAFSA, it no longer disqualifies a student 

from receiving aid. 

 

 


